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In today’s society, it is more important than ever that 
communities rally behind their local schools and support students 
and staff members in their activities and achievements.  The 
Peninsula Clarion regularly features student activities and 
highlights student achievements; positive reporting, such as this, 
informs the public of the accomplishments of Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District students and staff. 
  
The Clarion’s willingness to devote an entire section to education, 
on a weekly basis, also speaks highly of their cooperative 
relationship with the District.  The Back to School issue 
published each August gives an in-depth view of the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School District and also provides much needed 
information to all parents of District students. 
 
Clarion news reporters are always well informed on the topic at 
hand and provide the public with a comprehensive view of the 
latest national, state and local educational issues.  Their 
reporters act in a professional manner while conducting 
interviews with District administration and always attempt to 
present their readers with accurate information. 
 
It is for reasons such as these that the Board of Education would 
like to recognize the Peninsula Clarion as a recipient of a Golden 
Apple Award.  Thank you for your outstanding, and consistent 
news and event coverage of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
District. 
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